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18 March 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

‘Class of 2021’ Leavers Hoodies 

I am writing to offer the opportunity to purchase a ‘Class of 2021’ Leavers Hoodie for your child.  We are working with 
‘Fizz-Hoodies’, who are able to offer this wonderful keepsake for pupils to celebrate their time at Wyvern Academy.  
Distribution of the hoodies will be linked to our ‘Strategy for Success’ initiative within school.  Details of the dates will 
be communicated to the pupils via assemblies once the order has been placed. 

The hoodies will have a large ‘21’ printed on the back and will include the names of all pupils in their Year Group.  
They will also feature an embroidered logo on the front.  Pupils can order hoodies in red, black or grey.  They also 
have the opportunity to personalise their hoodie with an ‘appropriate nickname’ too.  This service is provided at a 
small additional cost. 

We will only be placing one order with the company, therefore it is essential that all orders are received by Friday 16 
April 2021. The cost per hoodie is £22.00, with the inclusion of a ‘nickname’ costing an additional £4.00. 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 situation we have had to adjust how we are able to accommodate this service.  
Therefore, if you would like to purchase a Wyvern Academy 2021 Leavers Hoodie, please complete the online form 
found linked below and make payment by bank transfer only, to ‘Wyvern Academy PTA’ - bank account details as 
follows: 

Sort Code:  30-90-09 

Account Number:  42068560 

(Please ensure you include the pupil name as a reference)  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQaZrdTyub_AvCR3b6ZhXnXYSIIrAnQaVa6_PyJqZVcOLExA/viewform   

Should you have any queries relating to any aspect of this process, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Hampson 
directly, using the email address hampson@wyvernacademy.org. 

Yours sincerely 
 

     

 
Mrs R Hampson     Mr O Inglis 
Assistant Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 
(Community, Ethos & Aspiration) 


